
GraƟtude to The ISPRS FoundaƟon 
 

“AƩending the ISPRS Commission II Mid-Term Technical Symposium in Las Vegas was an 
immensely valuable experience for my research and professional development. The event 
provided a unique plaƞorm to engage with a global community of researchers and 
pracƟƟoners in the fields of photogrammetry, remote sensing, and spaƟal informaƟon 
sciences. PresenƟng my work, Ɵtled "ComparaƟve EvaluaƟon of NeRF Algorithms on Single 
Image Dataset for 3D ReconstrucƟon," to an internaƟonal audience was both an honor and a 
learning opportunity. The discussions and feedback received during the symposium have 
already begun to refine and enhance my research approach. 
 
The financial support provided by The ISPRS FoundaƟon (TIF) Travel Grant was instrumental 
in enabling my parƟcipaƟon. It covered essenƟal expenses, making it feasible for me to aƩend 
and acƟvely contribute to this presƟgious event. Furthermore, this grant affirmed the 
relevance and quality of my research, which focuses on employing Neural Radiance Fields 
(NeRF) for single-image-based 3D reconstrucƟon—a novel methodology that leverages AI to 
push the boundaries of tradiƟonal photogrammetry. 
 
Since the symposium, the insights gained from the technical sessions and the interacƟons with 
fellow researchers have significantly impacted my current projects. They have inspired 
collaboraƟve possibiliƟes and informed the methodological improvements I am now 
implemenƟng. The publicaƟon of my paper in The InternaƟonal Archives of the 
Photogrammetry, Remote Sensing and SpaƟal InformaƟon Sciences has further increased the 
visibility of my work, opening avenues for future exploraƟon and potenƟal applicaƟons in the 
field. 
 
Once again, I express my hearƞelt graƟtude to The ISPRS FoundaƟon for supporƟng young 
researchers like me. This experience has been pivotal in advancing my academic journey and 
research aspiraƟons.” 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity. 
 
Francesca Condorelli 
 
 


